
Vegetative Cover Taking Root at
Sunshine Canyon Landfill

February 9, 2018

SYLMAR, Calif. (Feb. 9, 2018) – In December, the Sunshine Canyon Landfill team 
announced completion of our final 2017 project, establishing vegetative cover over 
57 acres of the Landfill to prevent erosion and soil thinning, and to act as a natural 
bio-filter. We are pleased to report that due to recent rains and our ongoing irrigation 
efforts, the vegetation we planted last winter has begun sprouting. We will continue 
irrigating through the end of March and anticipate a full slope of green vegetation by 
spring.

If you have questions, be sure to contact us at sunshinecanyon@republicservices.com 
or visit us online at http://sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/ to learn more.
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